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Dearly Beloved of God,  

Resumption of Church Services at TOD. 

Grace and peace of God be with you continually in Jesus name. 

In the past 6 months of this year (April to October), we had stopped church service in our building in order 

to help public health efforts to control the spread of Covid 19. Gladly to the Glory of God, none of our 

members has died of Covid 19 despite the multiple fatalities across the world. Ps 91: 1-11 is true and our God 

is faithful and is our refuge. 

Government has carried out a phased re-opening of the economy in the last months. We now also plan to 

return to worshipping in the church building on the 1st of November, 2020 but with restrictions. We 

encourage all our attending members and any new members to comply accordingly.  

1. Follow all government public health advice during commuting in public transport to and from 

church - which includes the use of nonmedical face masks, social distancing, washing of hands, 

public etiquette, use of sanitizers as applicable, etc. 

2. If you are sick or show Covid-like symptoms, stay at home with your family. Inform us (for support 

in kind, ministerial care and prayers) and report to the health authorities. Online Streaming of all our 

services will continue for those not able to make it to church and for our international congregation. 

3. Upon arrival in Church, you are to follow the rules and restriction we have put in place in the 

building to uphold your health and safety. We have made modifications both in the building and in 

the way we worship to help compliance. 

4. You will be required to use the sanitizer provided at the entry points and at designated points within 

the building. Also to keep all surfaces clean and avoid littering and contamination.  

5. You are to follow the directions for entry/exit, to walk and to sit only in designated areas (clearly 

marked for the 1.5m distancing). Provision has been made for families to sit together  

6. You will be required to wear nonmedical face masks while in church. The Church reserve the right to 

carryout temperature screening at entry points if she deems it fit to do so. 

7. We also reserve the right to ask anyone who does not conduct himself properly to leave the building 

as we are very intentional at TOD in upholding health and safety standards for the benefit of all. This 

will be enforced. We will continue to strive to provide clean and safe environment for people to 

worship freely.  
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Finally, we reiterate that at TOD. “Everybody is Somebody”. We believe in the efficacy of worship and 

prayers and in the power of the ALMIGHTY God. We believe in His ability to heal us, heal our land as well 

as shield us from prevailing diseases. We also believe in the respect of law & order. We uphold the law for as 

long as it is not against the word or Glory of God.  

As you come back to church, we want to advice all that we must not fear or panic. Fear is the opposite of 

faith. Ex 14: 13 says “Fear ye not, stand still, and see the salvation of the LORD, which he will shew to 

you today”  The God who we serve has kept us from COVID-19 till today. He is well able to keep us to the 

end. This plague will go away as suddenly as it came. God bless you in Jesus name. Amen. 

We look forward to seeing you back in Church on the 1st of November 2020. HALLELUJAH. 

 

Kind Regards,  

 

Matthias Akhideno, 
Your Pastor & Friend 

Matthias_akhideno@yahoo.com 
+31633320356 
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